

Meeting Minutes September 30, 2025

Board Member attendees: John Fugua, Jesse Parks, Brett Becker

Meeting was called to order by John Fugua

- 1. Board had discussion and voted on purchasing a new computer for tournaments. Approved
- 2. Board voted Kelly Burns in as new Vice President (position was uncontested).
- 3. Secretary position is still open.
- 4. Board voted approved removal of some old rules.
 - 1. Remove mandatory partner sign-ups.
 - 2. Remove guest pairing rule.
- 5. Board voted and approved new tournament rules
 - 1. Once a boater or non-boater has entered the draw they are required to pay after the draw has been completed. Unless board approved.
 - 2. First come first serve for all non-boaters unless they sign up with a boater. They will get priority pairing.
 - 3. During all tournaments legal size bass is now 13 inches mouth closed
- 6. Board discussed, voted and approved purchasing tournament jerseys for anyone fishing National.
- 7. Board discussed, voted and approved purchasing sun shirts with BASS logo and anglers name for anyone fishing regionals.